
From: Billy Bell [mailto:billy.bell.fortmcdermitt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 12:04 PM 
To: Jann Eckman 
Cc: Maxine Smart 
Subject: COORDINATION FUNDING OFFER - RESPONSE 
 
Jann, 
 
This e-mail serves as official communication between the Fort McDermitt Tribe (Tribe) and 
CBFWA regarding the $3,000 coordination (time and travel) funding available through March 
2012. 
 
The Tribal Council has expressed interest in the available funds and has directed me to request 
for the funding as well as any contracts that may need to be put into effect to obtain this funding. 
 
Please provide the Tribe with a contract for consideration and review for final approval. 
 
Regards, 
 
--  
Billy A. Bell, Chairman 
Fort McDermitt Paiute & Shoshone Tribe 
P.O. Box 457 
McDermitt, Nevada 89421 
*(775) 532-8913 Office 
(775) 532-8903 Fax 
(775) 304-0852 Cell 
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